
NOTICE FROM BROCTON PARISH COUNCIL TO ALL RESIDENTS OF BROCTON




The Parish Council has been in discussion with Staffordshire Police, who have agreed to the following:


A Mobile Police Station will attend the village on Sunday, 13 October 2024 between the hours of 3.00pm – 7.00pm.


They will use the Village Hall car park as their base and if residents have any issues, they would like to discuss with the Officers then please pop along to the Village Hall car park and speak directly to the Officers on site.
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